
Dear guests,

the Therme Erding is still closed.
We know how much you miss the hours with us and hope to give you soon again the 
opportunity for a short holiday under palm trees. Concepts for a reopening
are already available to the competent authorities. Now it is up to them to make
the leisure and tourism businesses in Bavaria to gradually increase again.

Unlike in other federal states, there are no concrete dates for Bavaria here yet.
As soon as this changes, we will inform you here on our homepage, in the social media and
via e-mail. Subscribe to our newsletter now and find out as one of the first, when the 
Therme Erding thermal spring opens again: 
https://www.therme-erding.de/en/info/newsletter/

You still have vouchers that expire in June 2020?

Of course, we will extend all vouchers provisionally until 31.10.2020, so that you can catch 
up your time with us.

If you have any further questions, please contact us by e-mail at 
kundenservice@therme-erding.de.
We ask for your understanding that due to the current situation the answer to your questions
can take some time.

Stay healthy, we look forward to your next visit, 

Your team at Therme Erding


